
BCE NewsBCE News MarchMarch
20222022

Volume 15
Issue 3

Inside this issue:

Employee Spotlight
March Birthdays and 

Anniversaries
Resident Spotlight

Contact Information

St Patrick's 
Day

Issue

Happy 
St. Patrick’s 

Day

w



Toshia is a Certified Medication Aide and has been 
working with us since 2014. But there’s more to her 
than working at the nursing home and making her 
own Kung-Fu movies. Toshia would like to warn you 
to not fall in love with her while you get to know a little 
bit about her today. 

When Toshia isn’t researching time-travel and beetle 
fighting, she enjoys spending time with her friends and 
holding the alligators at Alligator Alley at the Wiscon-
sin Dells. 

Toshia’s hobbies include: singing, shopping (especially 
on Amazon) and competitive ironing. 

Toshia’s favorite place to eat is Buffalo Wild Wings. 
She has contributed greatly to the corn nugget short-
age at local eateries and she says it’ll be a cold day in 

heck before she turns down corn on the cob. She wants the eligible bachelors out there to 
know she does not like seafood. 

Toshia enjoys listening to any music she can sing along to, especially the Reading Rainbow 
theme song and Machine Gun Kelly.

After a long day of organizing her stamp collection, she likes to wind down to a horror 
movie, pop in A Walk to Remember, or watch Criminal Minds or Law and Order SVU. 

Toshia’s favorite holiday is Halloween, the colors pink and black, and her most favorite 
thing to do, even more than goat yoga, is spending time with her son, Ryder. 

When Toshia isn’t hiding behind boxes and trying to scare her coworkers, her favorite 
thing about working at BCE is the friendships she’s made along the way. 
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My name is Johnny and I live at Brooklyn Commu-
nity Estate. My best friend is Bonnie and I love to 
watch basketball. Here are some more fun-favor-
ites about me!
•	 I love going to the Iowa State Fair
•	 My favorite drink is Mello Yello
•	 My favorite school subject was physical  
	 education, especially when we got to play 		
	 basketball
•	 I enjoy watching game shows 
•	 I love candy bars and chocolate ice cream
•	 My favorite color is blue
•	 I like it when others cook for me

Resident Spotlight
Johnny Slaymaker



March 15 - One Year
Alani DeVilder

March 5
Harold Nevenhoven

March 20
Mary Bird
March 28

Margaret Dyer
March 31

Ward Meyer

THANK YOU FOR YOUR YEARS OF  THANK YOU FOR YOUR YEARS OF  
SERVICE AND DEDICATIONSERVICE AND DEDICATION

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
March 2

Lisa Sanchez-Granados

March 6
Aleya Roberts

March 20
Audrey Blue

March 26
Heidi Kirkpatrick

RESIDENT BIRTHDAYSRESIDENT BIRTHDAYS

ACH Electronic Payments are available

Just a reminder that invoices for resident 
care can be paid via ACH. A paper bill will 
still be mailed, but payments will automat-
ically be paid on the 7th of each month via 
ACH.  

Contact Leslie by phone, (641) 522-9263 
or email leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com if 
you are interested in this payment option. 



We offer local meal deliveries at lunchtime 
Monday thru Friday. Please spread the  
word to anyone you feel may benefit from 
this service and give us a call at  
(641) 522-9263 or shoot an email to Andrea 
at andrea.devilder@bcecares.com for  
more details!

BCE Contacts
	 Administrator/Owner		  Shane Sissel		  shane.sissel@bcecares.com

	 Activity Director			   Tiffany Schafbuch		 tiffany.schafbuch@bcecares.com

	 Dietary Supervisor			  Andrea DeVilder		  andrea.devilder@bcecares.com

	 Director of Nursing		  Christina Kasal		  christina.kasal@bcecares.com

	 Assistant Director of Nursing	 Candace Kriegel		  candace.kriegel@bcecares.com

	 Housekeeping Supervisor	 April Ahrens			  april.ahrens@bcecares.com

	 HR Manager & Billing		  Leslie Kirkpatrick		  leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com

	 Maintenance Supervisor		  Robert Hall			   robert.hall@bcecares.com

	 Marketing Manager		  Cathy Essick		  cathy.essick@bcecares.com

	

Do you know of someone that would benefit from home-delivered meals 
in Brooklyn, Guerney, Deep River or the Holiday Lake area? 

If so, contact Andrea at (641) 522-9263 or  
email andrea.devilder@bcecares.com



WE ARE SEEKING VOLUNTEER  
HOME-DELIVERED MEAL DRIVERS

Brooklyn Community Estate is dedicated to providing essential services to our local  
residents.  At this time, BCE is seeking volunteers who are willing to provide home  
delivery of meals. Regular in-person interaction is an essential part of the social safety 
net for home-bound adults and elderly community members, and we are continuing  
to provide the services that are helping them stay safe and in their homes during this 
challenging time.

We are in search of volunteers who can deliver to the Deep River, Guernsey and  
Holiday Lake areas. 

For more information, call Andrea or Leslie at (641) 522-9263 or 
send an email to questions@bcecarescom.

Valentine’s Day 
Potluck Fun!


